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5th November 2021  

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
We are taking part in this year’s ‘Children in Need’ day on Friday 19th November 2021. 
 
Pupils are invited to wear spotty clothes on Friday 19th November 2021 and bring a £1.00 donation into 
school which we can forward onto the charity.  During the day we be will also hosting lots of different 
spotty activities in class. 
 
Children in Need is the BBC’s UK Corporate Charity, thanks to the support of the public they’re able to 
make a real different to the lives of children across the UK by providing grants to projects which focus 
on young people who are disadvantaged.  They also support small and large organisation which 
empower children and extend their life choices. 
 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Judith McGuinness 
Head teacher  
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